
 

 

 

 

 

 

President’s Message  

 

CRLC Members— 

What can I say about the End of the Year Party but FANTASTIC!!!  We 
enjoyed dancing the night away to the “In Time Band”.  Thanks to all who 
attended and to the Board of Directors for coordinating such a fun even-
ing.  You will want to check out the pictures starting on page 4.  

 

The CRLC Board of Directors has met and plans are well underway for the 
upcoming CRLC year.  We have another fantastic year planned.   
• Membership Dues will remain $45.   

• General membership meeting programs have been selected and you will 
soon be learning more on each of them.   

• We will continue with our Charity Fundraising event in December.  
Place, theme and details are being worked on so more to come on it.   

• We have added one more Sub Club to our list, Bowling.  Make sure you 
check out the flyer on page 16 to learn all the details.   

• We also are looking at adding a few more Sub Clubs.  See the list on 
page 17 and learn how you can help out by volunteering to be a Sub Club 
Leader.  It would be great to get these up and going prior to the Mem-
bership Kick-Off.   

• And speaking of the Kick-Off, I hope you have Tuesday, August 6 on 
your calendar.  That is the day where you will be able to pay your 2024-
2025 membership dues and sign up to participate in this year’s sub 
clubs.   

• Membership goals have been set to increase our membership by 40 for 
the upcoming year.  We will need your help to reach this goal so please 
think about inviting ladies to the August 6 membership kick-off.   

I look forward to having all of you back as CRLC 2024-2025 members.  
Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me if you have suggestions or com-
ments on what we could do better as a Club.    

Until next month, 

Jill 
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During the next few months, we 
will learn about some of the sub 
clubs we have had in the past.   

 

Scuba Diving and Underwater Photography…..that’s right.  At one time, CRLC had a 
Scuba Diving and Underwater Photography Sub Club.  Now that is an interesting Sub 
Club.  Wonder how many members we had in it?   
 

Charity & Volunteer Connection 

The CRLC Charity & Volunteer Connection purpose is to look for ways throughout our communi-
ty where CRLC members can volunteer our time. We are starting to plan for the upcoming year 
but would like to hear from all of you.    

Do you have a charity volunteer opportunity that you would like to see CRLC do in the upcoming 
year?  Please contact Patti Lacy at patti.pattiannlacy.com and share your ideas.   

This and That…………... 
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Upcoming CRLC General Membership Meeting Programs 

August 6, 2024—CRLC Membership Kick-off for 2024-2024 year 

Sunshine 

Prayers for the following:   

Jody Turner whose dad passed away 
on June 4th.     

******************************** 

Jeana Dorow whose mother-in-law 
passed away on June 10th.   

******************************** 

Please keep these members and 
their family in your thoughts and 
prayers.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPAM 
 

As a reminder, CRLC or CRLC Board Mem-
bers will never send email’s or text messag-
es to our members requesting you provide 
gift cards or anything else.  These are 
SPAM and unfortunately, there isn’t any-
thing that we can do about it.  So if you re-
ceive anything like this, please just delete it. 
 
Thanks! 
CRLC Board of Directors 
Jill, Beth, Jody, Cynthia, Cathy, Jeana, Pat and 
Sue 

CRLC Membership Kick-Off 
 

You won’t want to miss the CRLC Member-
ship Kick-Off on Tuesday, August 6.  This 
will be the event where you can pay your 
2024-2025 Membership Dues and visit with 
the Sub Club Leaders to determine which 
Sub Clubs you want to sign up for during the 
upcoming year.   
 
So make sure to put August 6 on your calen-
dar.  More details to come.   

 
 
CRLC Board of Directors 
Jill, Beth, Jody, Cynthia, Cathy, Jeana, Pat and 
Sue 
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June End of the Year Party!!! 

What a great way to wrap up the CRLC year than with the June 6th End of Year Party.  Around 100 
tickets were sold for the fun event which was held at Katy Crossing Icehouse.  Attendees enjoyed piz-
za, salad and dessert followed by 2 hours of dancing to “In Time Band”.  Doorprizes were awarded 
throughout the evening with three lucky attendees winning their 2024/2025 Membership Dues paid.  
Other lucky winners won $50 Gift Certificate to Adriatic Café; $50 Gift Certificate to Neca’s Mexi-
can Grill; Gift Basket from Katy Crossing Icehouse and many more doorprizes.  The CRLC Board made a 
special presentation to President Jill which included the “pool” she had been wanting with all the “pool 
accessories” to go with it.  Then came the special gift the Board had made for Jill which was a unique 
necklace with the CRLC letters.    
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Our band for the evening…….. 

In Time Band  
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Some of the doorprize winners……….. 
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CRLC June Bonus Event 
Let’s go Astros!!!  That is what you could hear when CRLC headed to Minute Maid Park on Wednesday, 
June 26 to see our Houston Astros play the Colorado Rockies.  It was a great game and we cheered 
our Astros on to a win.  Thanks to Beth Clark for organizing this fun day.   

 
 

 

 
  

A little refreshments before the start of the game!!! 
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Let’s have a little fun!  Can you find all words???? 
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CINCO RANCH LADIES CLUB 

Monthly Event Calendar 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

 

1st 

Bunco – Day @ 

11 am 

 

 

 

General Mtg @ 

5:30 pm 

  Walking @   

8:45 am 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

2nd 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Bunco –Night @ 

6:30 pm  

Mahjong @ 1pm  Creative 

Kitchen @ 

11:30 am 

 

 

Walking @   

8:45 am 

 

 

Ladies Night 

Out @ 4:30 pm 

 

 

 

3rd 

Canasta @ 

11 am 

  

 

 

 

Wine Club @ 

6:30 pm 

Coffee @    

9:30 am 
 
 
 
 

 

Walking @   

8:45 am 

 

 

 

 

Dining Out @   

6 pm 

 

 

4th 

Pokeno @ 1 pm  

 

 

 

Book Club @ 

6:30 pm 

 

 

 

 

Mexican Train 

@ 6:00 pm 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Board Meeting 

@ 3 pm  

 
 

Walking @   

8:45 am 

 

Lunch Bunch @ 

11:30 am 
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Sub Clubs 
Are you a new member to CRLC or did you join after the Kickoff event?  If so, have you notified us 
which Sub Clubs you would like to receive evite invitations? Don’t miss out, contact the Sub Club 
Leader listed below so you can get your name on the distribution listing.  For more details on each 
sub club, please visit the website cincoranchladiesclub.org.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note you are automatically signed up for Bonus Events, CRLC General Meetings, and Charity 
Volunteer Connection.  All CRLC members receive evites to these events.   

 

This & That…… 

Sub Club Sub Club Leader Email 

Book Club  Cynthia Rogan cynthia.rogan@gmail.com 

Bunco Day Cathy Wilson tckwilsonfam@gmail.com 

Bunco Night Tracy Gremillion tracy@tgghomes.com 

Coffee Nancy Creedon nodee79@yahoo.com 

Canasta Sue Currie sue.currie@att.net 

Creative Kitchen Pam McDuffie mcduffie100@aol.com 

 Renita Hudson Renitahudson@comcast.net 

Dining Out Diane Leive leivediane@gmail.com 

 Brenda Kleidon springwoods72@gmail.com 

Ladies Night Out Kelly Strube strubekelly@gmail.com 

Lunch Bunch Sally Outlaw texasoutlaws48@aol.com 

Mahjong Penny Smith penny.leder.aka.smith@gmail.com 

Movie Club Sue Currie sue.currie@att.net 

Mexican Train Beth Clark bethclark02@gmail.com 

Pickle Ball Katie Chiang katechiang88@gmail.com 

 Melaine Young rmyoung281@gmail.com 

Pokeno Edna Quirk Ednaquirk66@gmail.com 

Prayer Partners Brenda Kleidon springwoods72@gmail.com 

Walking Yaya Chalmers yayachalmers@gmail.com 

Wine  Sherry Johnson Sej1959@comcast.net 

 Karen Powell kareninkaty@gmail.com 

mailto:cynthia.rogan@gmail.com
mailto:nodee79@yahoo.com
mailto:sue.currie@att.net
mailto:mcduffie100@aol.com
mailto:leivediane@gmail.com
mailto:strubekelly@gmail.com
mailto:texasoutlaws48@aol.com
mailto:penny.leder.aka.smith@gmail.com
mailto:sue.currie@att.net
mailto:bethclark02@gmail.com
mailto:bethclark02@gmail.com
mailto:yayachalmers@gmail.com
mailto:Sej1959@comcast.net
mailto:kareninkaty@gmail.com
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News from our 

Sub Clubs 



 

Pa

During the month of June, the Daytime Bunco sub-club met at Neca’s Mexican Restaurant and Cantina. 
Following lunch, we played three rounds of Bunco.  Daytime Bunco will continue throughout the Summer 
months.  Lunch is at 11 am and play starts at 11:45ish.  Contact Cathy Wilson at tckwilson-

fam@gmail.com if you would like to be added to 

the 
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Margaritas, money and dominoes!  During the month of June, the Mexican Train Sub Club met at Ne-
ca’s Mexican Restaurant. It was a fun evening of playing Mexican Train and catching up with everyone.  
And of course, a margarita or two!!!  

Our newest member Lisa proudly showing 
off her purple train!!   

Mexican Train Sub Club Leader, Beth 
Clark teaching Lisa how to play.  Where 
would we be without Beth...I think she 
has taught most of us how to play.    
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Lisa drew 12 dominoes and was able to line 
all of them up in a train.  Now that may be 
a first!! 
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CRLC Book Club met at Saltgrass Steak House during the month of June.  This month’s book was  
“Lucky Red” by Claudia Cravens. As always, it is interesting discussion when the Book Club members get 
together to review the monthly book.  If you haven’t been in the Book Club in the past, you should 
think about joining it when the new CRLC membership year starts up.  Thanks to Sylvia Chin for filling 
in this month for Sub Club Book Club Leader, Cynthia Rogan.   
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CRLC BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President    Jill Coble 

1st Vice President  Beth Clark 

2nd Vice President   Jody Turner 

Secretary   Cynthia Rogan 

Treasurer   Cathy Wilson 

Sub Clubs    Sue Currie 

Marketing   Pat Hubert 

Membership   Jeana Dorow 

Parliamentarian  Sue Currie  

CRLC Sub Club Leaders 
 

Bonus Events    Sue Currie    TBD 
Book Club    Cynthia Rogan    4th Monday @ 6:30 pm 
Bunco Day    Cathy Wilson    1st Monday @ 11 am 
Bunco Evening    Tracy Gremillion   2nd Tuesday @6:30 pm 
Canasta    Sue Currie    3rd Monday @ 11 am 
Charity Volunteer Connection         Patti Lacy  
Coffee     Nancy Creedon   3rd Thursday @ 9:30 am 
Dining Out               Diane Leive    3rd Saturday @ 6pm 
     Brenda Kleidon 
Creative Kitchen   Pam McDuffie    2nd Thursday @ 11:30 am 
     Renita Hudson 
Ladies Night Out    Kelly Strube    2nd Friday @ 4:30 pm 
Lunch Bunch    Sally Outlaw    4th Thursday @ 11:30 am 
Mahjong    Penny Smith Leder   3rd Wednesday @ 11 am  
Mexican Train   Beth Clark    4th Tuesday @ 6 pm 
Movie Club    Sue Currie    TBD 
Pickleball    Kate Chiang    TBD 
     Melaine Young  
Pokeno     Edna Quirk    4th Monday @ 11 am           
Prayer Group    Brenda Kleidon   springwoods72@gmail.com 
Walking Group   YaYa Chalmers   Every Friday @ 8:45 am 
Wine Club    Sherry Johnson   3rd Wednesday @ 6:30 pm 
     Karen Powell 



The Cinco Ranch Ladies Club (CRLC) 
was established in 1992 to provide 
residents with activities, both so-
cial and charitable. We designate 
several charities each year as re-
cipients for our fundraising events. 
We meet once month, as an entire 
club in a general meeting. Our nu-
merous sub-clubs meet at least 
once a month on a small scale and 
appeal to all different interests. 
 
Katy is rapidly expanding, and we 
welcome those in all the surrounding 
areas and neighborhoods of Katy, 
Fulshear, and Richmond–not just 
residents of Cinco Ranch! 

C inco  Ranch  Lad ie s  C lub 


